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From our Head Teacher Welcome back everyone.  I hope you enjoyed your half term holiday.      

The term has begun with lots of activity.  Our library is 95% complete.  The paint is done.  The furniture is in.  The 

walls are painted.  The books are itching to get back on the shelves.  The final touches are just around the 

corner…..some fancy seating and the children’s book art to go on the walls.  Then we plan to do a big unveiling!  It 

will be worth the wait, I promise.   The Superheroes came to town in the EYFS….I was heartened to hear one of the 

nursery say ‘You’re Super Head Teacher Man’, but that I should wear a red cape……I’m considering it!     Robin 
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Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

We will once again be collecting Sainsbury's    Active 
Kids Vouchers in school.  In the past we have   obtained an 
enormous amount of equipment through the scheme and so 
we need your help to collect as many as possible.  Mitch will 
mention it this week to the children in Singing Assembly 
(KS2) and also Whole school assembly.    We will start to 
announce a weekly class winner once we get up and        

running.  Thanks, Mitch & Danielle 
 
 
 
 

  
                                                                                                    

sporting stars championing  Active Kids  

 
  STARS OF THE WEEK  

  

     1J               Seela             
 1K           Leon and Lorenzo 
 2B           Maymuna and Aya 
  2R            Katya and Waye  
            3M           Isobel and Naima 
            3P           Owen and Visar     
            4D       

      4M          Jamie  
       5A     Eron and Safia  

             5J           Elijah            
      6L                Layan 
       6PH      Rona and Shashwat                        

    6T              Apollona 

 

Congratulations to 3M, 4D and 6T who had 99%  at-

tendance this week.  Really very, very good!  The 

p u n c t u a l i t y prize goes to 

5J who had NO latecom-

ers.  

 

Forthcoming Parent Consultations  
A reminder that Parent Consultation Meetings 

will take place on Wed 16th March from 1pm – 

6:30pm.   For Nursery and Reception, the school will 

be closed ALL DAY. 

Please complete the letter which will be sent 

out next Monday to be given 

an appointment time.   

 
Tania will once again very kindly be helping us 

with allocating appointments. 

Learning around 

the school ... 
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Upcoming diary events 

Check website Calendar for dates of 

trips and other events 
 

Tues 1st Mar         RJ Maths Workshop               
Thurs 3rd Mar    World Book Day 

       (9—9.30 parents in to read with their 

       children) 

Fri 4th Mar          Bouncy Day  

Mon 7th Mar       Arts Week begins 

             World Maths Day 

Mon 14th Mar     Yrs 5 & 6 Science    

             Workshop 

             Year 1 Phonics  

             Workshop 

Tues 15th Mar     KS1 Maths Workshops 

Wed 16th Mar     Consultations 

Thurs 17th Mar    Home Learning Review 

                           Meeting with SLT 

Fri 18 Mar            Comic Relief 

Mon 21st Mar      Camden Music Festival  

                           at the Royal Albert Hall 

 

Thurs 24th Mar   LAST DAY OF 
TERM   1.30 p.m.  FINISH 

   

 

 

 

 

 

School Lunch Taster 
 

It was good to see so 

many of you at 

our school 

lunch food 

taster ses-

sion.  This 

gave you    

opportunity to 

see how our 

school lunches 

have im-

proved.  Your 

comments 

were over-

whelmingly 

positive and the 

feedback help-

ful.    

 

World Book Day 
It’s nearly WORLD BOOK DAY!!!    This year there will be a STORY 

TELLING BONANZA and a big LIBRARY POSTER COMPETITION, 

so GET READY!!!  The children will be telling a story to a child in another 

class, so start practising! 

 

Find a story you really like, learn to tell it off by heart (you can make it     

shorter and easier, but keep all the best, exciting bits). 

Make props and use actions to help you tell your story. 

Wear something related to your story. 

You can even team up with a buddy to tell the story. 

You can also…..Design a motivational poster for the library on A4 or A3 paper. Make it 

bright and colourful (no white backgrounds please). Your poster needs to inspire us to read! 

Have a look at library posters online to get ideas about slogans and messages.   Happy    

designing. The winning posters will be framed 

and displayed in the new library. 

 

Dinner Money    As we approach the end of the financial year we need 

some of our parents and carers to clear dinner money arrears.  Any debts 

have to be paid from the school budget which takes funding 

away from paying staff or buying resources. 

After April, arrears will not be allowed to exceed £50.  After 

this time, we may have to stop providing a lunch until arrears 

are cleared.   If you would like to discuss your school lunch 

account, please arrange to speak to Robin or Pauline. 

Computers for schoools 
As part of our link with Mac Medicine and their Com-

puters for Schools programme, Primrose Hill School 

receive computer donations from clients of  

Mac Medicine who no longer require their devices.  This 

is working brilliantly and so far we have allocated several  

computers to some of our fami-

lies.    More computers are becoming 

available shortly and we will continue 

to consider your applications for the 

next round of allocation. 

GOSH  Bad Hair Day 

£252.45 was raised that day !!  
Thank you all 
for your  

generosity. 

Here is  a 
photo of 
Giuseppe 
who joined in 
the fun! 

Office Times 
A reminder that the office is open between 

8am and 4pm.  If you need to contact the 

school before or after this time you can try 

the following: 

Phone 020 7722 8500 and follow one of          

these options : 

Email admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk for 

general enquiries or questions which will be forwarded to the 

relevant member of staff 

Email attendance@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk to report any 

absences 

Email admissions@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk to enquire about 

Nursery, Reception or mid-year admissions. 

As you know once a week KS1 and KS2 teachers will come into the play-

ground before the end of the day to have a chance to meet parents and 

carers informally.   This may be disrupted if we are short on staff but, 

invariably, this will happen on set days per week as follows (some of the 

days have changed since September hence this helpful revision) : 

 Teacher                              Day 

 Kate    Monday  

 Jill    Friday 

 Becca and Rhiannon  Tuesday 

 Marianne   Monday 

 Paul BT    Wednesday 

 Christina and Mary  Wednesday 

 Attie and Jemma  Monday 

 Laura    Friday 

 Tracy    Monday 

 Paul and Hannah  Wednesday 

Teacher Swap   School Council had a fantastic idea to arrange classroom swaps.   So, 

this term your children may go and have a session in another classroom.  For 

example, 6T may go and be taught by Richard in Reception or 3M may go and 

be taught by Laura.  This is a great idea for children to experience something 

different.  Well done, School Council, for thinking of fun learning experiences 

for us. 
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